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We and our staff want to communicate to you, our guests, how seriously we are taking your 
safety during this pandemic.  

 
Our entire staff has tested negative for the virus. 

 
Temperatures are taken of all staff daily before work starts. 
 
Our kitchen staff wear masks and gloves.  
 
All our staff regularly hand wash and use sanitizer. 
 
Our Wait staff and Kitchen staff are required to wear masks. This includes all back of the house 
chefs and dishwashers. 
 
Our menus are single use. 
 
We separate our seating inside and out to ensure proper social distancing between guests. 
 
Our tables, booths and dining room surfaces are cleaned and disinfected daily. 
 
Rest Rooms are checked, cleaned and sanitized regularly. 
 
Hand sanitizer dispensers are located throughout the restaurant for guest use as well as the 
staff. 
 
Please be patient with regards to seating so we can ensure proper distancing. 
 


